
 

Leadership Update 
June 22nd, 2020 

 
Yesterday, Texas reported its 10th consecutive day of record-high COVID hospitalizations. As cases continue 
to rise, it is imperative that Managed Care team members follow proper precautions at work and in the 
community. Now, more than ever, we must remain diligent to protect the safety and wellbeing of those 
around us. This includes strict adherence to the Return to Work section of the COVID-19 Employee Exposure 
Management Policy.  
 
On July 1, TDCJ will begin a limited intake of offenders from county jails. Each offender will be screened prior 
to transport to ensure that admission will not expose TDCJ to the risk of COVID-19. Upon arrival at the intake 
center, all intakes will be quarantined as a cohort for 14 days. Please work closely with your unit leadership 
and our partners at TDCJ as we resume safely receiving offenders into our facilities. 
 
If you have questions about your role in stopping the spread of COVID-19, please contact your supervisor, 
unit leadership, or Managed Care Human Resources. 
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/coronavirus/documents/6120COVID_EmployeeExposureManagementPolicyFinal.pdf
/coronavirus/documents/6120COVID_EmployeeExposureManagementPolicyFinal.pdf
http://listmanager.ttuhsc.edu/t/5286/2775144/510/2/

